
Fieldhead Gardens, Wooburn Green, Bourne End
Buckinghamshire SL8 5RA
Our boutique luxury home delivering individual care for our residents

Summertime Special

Kingfishers Care Home
Monthly Newsletter

Summer has well and truly arrived here at Kingfishers Care Home, and we've been making the
most of every sunny moment! From hosting our fabulous Open Day to crafting refreshing ice

lollies, it’s been a season of fun, laughter, and sunshine. We also celebrated in royal style with a
garden party fit for a king or queen-complete with bubbly, strawberries, and lots of smiles. With so
much time spent outdoors enjoying the warm weather, we’re crossing our fingers the sunshine is

here to stay!



Glad to care week
In celebration of National Glad to care week, Kingfishers was alive with the sound of music! We
dedicated a special week to the joy and benefits that music brings to our residents. From toe-

tapping tunes to heartwarming melodies, the atmosphere was full of energy and connection. One
of the highlights was a wonderful performance by one of our very own residents, who played the
piano beautifully and brought everyone together in song. There was plenty of dancing, clapping,
and smiling all around - proving once again how powerful and uplifting music can be in later life.

To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

Our residents have been getting crafty with a fun and stimulating
collaging session using magazines and newspaper clippings. Not only

was it a chance to express creativity and spark conversation, but it
also helped everyone stay connected to the world around them.

These sessions are a wonderful way to keep minds active -
encouraging memory, focus, and fine motor skills, all while having a

good chat about the latest headlines and nostalgic finds. The finished
collages were full of colour, personality, and stories worth sharing!


